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Minutes of the Police and Fire Committee Meeting held April 21, 2025, at 

7:36   P.M.  Present in Council Chambers were Chairman Winiarski, Mr. 

Dembinski, Mr. Heberling, Mr. Janik, Mr. Nahorn, Mr. Wachholz, President 

Wasilk, Auditor Phillips, Treasurer Ramsey, and Law Director Pecora.   

Safety/Service Jeffreys and Ms. Harmych were excused earlier.   

 

A-25-04 Amending the noise ordinance 

 

  Mr. Janik thanked Mr. Ward for the updates that he provided.  

  Mayor Costilow questioned the section on vibrations and 

  thought that would be deleted. All agreed.  It will be taken  

  care of before the next meeting.  

 

  Mr. Janik motioned to take this to the floor of Council. 

  Seconded by Mr. Dembinski.  Voice vote 6-0 to take to the 

  floor of council.   

    

A-25-05  Amending section 509.11 of the Codified Ordinances regarding 

  unnecessary and excessive noise.  

 

  Mr. Janik said it looks like all the edits we had 

  discussed have been amended.   

 

  Mr. Heberling motioned to take this to the floor of Council. 

  Seconded by Mr. Janik.  Voice vote 6-0 to take to the 

  floor of council.   

  

Mr. Heberling motioned to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Wachholz.  Vote 6-0 to 

adjourn.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:41 p.m.  

 

Chuck Winiarski, Chairman 

Police and Fire Committee    

mailto:council@amherstohio.org

